
Congratulations UBC 
Nursing Class of 2024 

and Welcome! 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  
The University of British Columbia Nursing Undergraduate Society (UBC NUS) is delighted to welcome 
you to the School of Nursing! You are about to become a part of an amazing nursing family and we hope 
to support each one of you as you embark on this exciting journey; one that will help you grow into 
nursing leaders of the future. This journey will be challenging but rewarding, and the School of Nursing 
faculty, staff, and students will be here to help you every step of the way.  
  
As you enter the program in September, each one of you will become a member of the NUS, which is 
the nursing student society. The NUS council is comprised of a dedicated group of students who are 
elected by the student body. The NUS plans social and sporting events, offers student services and 
support, and works alongside faculty to promote a healthy academic environment. Every year, the NUS 
chooses a local charity to help fundraise for during the academic year. At the end of term one, there will 
be an NUS election where you can run for a position on the NUS council.  

  
We at the NUS will strive to make your transition into our student community as seamless, exciting, and 
supportive as possible. In the past couple of years, we have transitioned to the use of Discord as our 
main source of communication. Be sure to join your cohort’s Discord server to stay tuned for updates, 
program information, upcoming events, opportunities, and social happenings. This is the easiest way for 
communicating so we would encourage you to join even if you don’t use Discord often. We will also be 
facilitating various communications and mentorship opportunities with upper cohort students through 
the servers to help answer any questions you might have; we will also reach out to you through the 
servers regarding the UBC school of nursing merchandise sale that is organized by our merchandise 
coordinator. Please also consider enrolling in our very own Canvas shell and following us on Instagram. 
Links to all social media accounts can be found below!   

 
On behalf of the entire Nursing Undergraduate Society, congratulations on your acceptance and we look 
forward to meeting all of you! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us 
at any of the social media accounts listed below. See you August 31st for Orientation! 
  
Sincerely, 
The Nursing Undergraduate Society Council 
  
Social Media: 
  
Discord (exclusive to Class of 2024): https://discord.gg/YsPCEPepAV 

Discord (joint communication between Class of 2023-2024): https://discord.gg/MGdsCxsRED 

Instagram: @ubcnus      Email: nusubc@gmail.com        Canvas: https://canvas.ubc.ca/enroll/ARRMNW 

https://canvas.ubc.ca/enroll/ARRMNW

